
17/01/2023 

MR Greg Broome 
35 Clarke st ST 
Narrabeen NSW 2101 

 

RE: REV2022/0024 - 394 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

The Newport Surf Life Saving Club rebuild is a very worthwhile project and will deliver positive 
benefits to the community. It will provide a modern facility for vital Surf Life Saving services to 
be provided by volunteers to keep our beaches safe for all users as well It will be a valuable 
community asset to be used by many different groups unable to source their own meeting 
spaces e.g volunteer mental health groups.
Aesthetically it will be a point of destination for visitors to the Northern Beaches which benefit 
local businesses.
As President of Collaroy Surf Life Saving Club we fully support the Newport SLSA 
development application in its entirety.
Greg Broome
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